
January 1, 2017 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE: Sande Geidl, Clay County Treasurer, would like to remind property owners and owners 
of mobile homes of State of Iowa tax credits being available.  This exemption is a State property tax 
reimbursement program for low income elderly and disabled individuals.   

Who is Eligible for the Property Tax Credit?  Iowa residents if total household income is less than $22,360.00 
and one of the following applies:  

For Real Estate: 

• 65 years of age or older as of December 31, 2016   
• Totally disabled and age 18 years of age or older by December 31, 2015  

For Mobile homes: 

• 23 years of age or older as of December 31, 2015  

Applications must be filed with your County Treasurer's Office by June 1, 2017 and are available on line or 
contact our office for further information. 

Sande Geidl, Treasurer 

 


